
Oakland Unified School District

Legislation Text

Board of Education
1011 Union Street, #940

Oakland, CA  94607
(510) 879-1944

boe@ousd.org E-Mail
http://www.ousd.org

Approval by the Board of Education of Memorandum of Understanding, No Cost between the District and Starfire, LLC,
San Carlos, CA, for the latter to provide Starfire Math classes to support students in learning and developing basic math
concepts and mastering computation at Chabot Elementary School, via the Community Schools and Student Services
Department, for the period of August 1, 2018 through July 31, 2021, at no cost to the District.
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